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The New Britain Board of Education believes all staff members are models for students.  All school personnel 
should present a professional impression in their dress and appearance.  Custodial, maintenance, and Campus 
Safety Officer Personnel are expected to wear school district logo shirts when school is in session.  Dress down 
days must be approved by the Superintendent. 


